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September 1st 2024


Stanley Chell, 2024


Dear Competition Secretary/ Club Secretary, 


Aberdare Camera Club are pleased to invite your Club to enter the Stanley Chell Print 
Competition which this year will be held on Saturday November 16th 2024 commencing 
1.00pm.


Our judge is Ralph Snook, ARPS, EFIAP/b, DPAGB.


The Competition will be held at Cynon Linc (Seymour Street, Aberdare, CF44 7BD). Tea and 
Coffee will be available at the break. There will a short break halfway through the 
programme.


The closing date for entries is Sunday 27th October 2024. 


Please contact either myself at aberdarecameraclub2020@gmail.com or Martin Nagle at 
martinnagle1@hotmail.com to agree delivery of your entries. 


More details are available on our club web site at  https://www.aberdarecameraclub.co.uk/
stanley-chell/ 


The Stanley Chell remains a very successful competition and each year, and we look forward 
to receiving your entry and meeting you and your members on the day.


Kindest regards 


Huw Edwards 

Treasurer 

Aberdare Camera Club
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